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Special Representative for North Korea Stephen Biegun will travel to New York
City on March 14 for meetings with the United Nations Security Council and
key Permanent Representatives. Special Representative Biegun will discuss the
recent U.S.-DPRK Summit in Hanoi and efforts to ensure full implementation of
relevant DPRK-related UN Security Council resolutions until the final, fully
verified denuclearization of North Korea.
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